Enrichment Opportunities
Available to All OFHS Students/Parents
American Line Builders Joint Apprenticeships and Training Committee (ALBAT)

The ALBAT is accepting applications for their apprentice programs including outside lineman, substation technician, cable splicer and traffic signal technician on a continuing basis in an eight-state area. Please visit the website for more information. 

Baldwin-Wallace College Summer Reading Program
This month-long program combines reading diagnosis and individualized instruction. The program is designed for readers who need remedial (reading) tutoring and will enter grades 2-10 in the fall of 2009. The program begin June 30th. Applications must be received by April 10th. Contact BW Professor Dr. Maureen Loudin at 440.826.3765 for more information. 

Cleveland State University Summer Scholars Program
Cleveland State has developed an innovative, competitive summer program which enhances the academic success of outstanding juniors or seniors in selected area school districts. The Summer Scholars Program offers six weeks of intensive academic instruction and cultural enrichment activities for students capable of handling an honors curriculum.

Cuyahoga Community College Health Careers and Nursing Summer Exploration Program
This is a two-week discovery experience for students to explore their interest in a career in the healthcare environment. Apply online at www.healthy-careers.org 

Heybutler.com – High School Internship Program
HeyButler.com is seeking a marketing and communications intern for a six month engagement. For more information contact James Blanca, Vice President at james@heybutler.com or 440.528.0203

Meeting Great Minds
April 23, 2009 – Meet Nicki Giovanni – Renowned poet and civil rights activist. 

Plumbing Apprenticeship Program 

5 year on-the-job, state certified training program. Applications will be available at the Plumbers Local 55 Training Center, 980 Keynote Circle, Cleveland, OH 44131 on the 3rd Monday of every month from 8.30am-12pm except in December and January. Please contact the Plumbers Local 55 at 216.459.2900
